
 
  
 

 
 

 
   

 
   

 
  

 
     

 
      

        
 

  
  

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 
   

  
 

 
 

POCATELLO/CHUBBUCK 
SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 25 

Bannock County 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Dr. Douglas Howell, Superintendent 

FROM: Bart J. Reed, Director of Business Operations 

DATE: March 14, 2017 

RE: Highland High School Track & Field Renovation 

On March 1, 2017, bids were opened for Highland High School Track & Field Renovation. 
Eight (8) vendors were invited to bid.  Bids from five (4) vendors were received as shown. 

Due to the unique nature of this project, the District reviewed the submitted bids in regard to overall 
cost, experience/expertise in similar construction projects, and availability of labor resources and 
equipment required to complete the project within the anticipated timeline.  The lowest responsible 
bid is highlighted (second lowest bid). 

Vendor Bid Award 
Amount 

DaPatco, Inc. 
St Anthony, ID 

$2,505,202.00 

J & S Construction 
Rigby, ID 

$3,781,100.00 

Harper Construction 
Blackfoot, ID 

$1,993,000.00 

Mickelsen Construction 
Blackfoot, ID 

$3,363,121.04 

Board Action Requested: Motion to award bid to DaPatco, Inc. in the amount of $2,505,202.  
This amount represents the lowest responsible bid for the project. 

The total bid award is approximately $505,502 over the estimated 2017-2018 Capital Improvement 
Program budget of $2,000,000.  Funds are available in the School Plant Facility Reserve account 
and it is anticipated favorable savings of other bids will help to offset this project. 


